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News from 
the kick-off 

The students have 

Kicked-Off the year!
The academic year has officially 
begun. During the first week, all the 
students in Antwerp started things off 
right, with a big party called ‘Student 
Kick-Off’. The international students 
got familiar with the Belgian tradition 
of drinking slightly too much, whilst 
having too much fun. Amongst the 
students life has been good. The first 
friends have been made, from 
studying together, to sports, to even 
intercultural cooking.

Despite some administrative and a 
few housing problems, the trimester 
got on its way with some introductory 
classes on all the subjects that will be 
taught in Antwerp. Next to the regular 
scheduled classes, we had the 
privilege to listen to guest lecturers 
from ITB, in Indonesia. 

On Monday, 9 October there was a 
meeting where representatives from 
the acquainted Universities provided 
us with the necessary information for 
the upcoming trimesters.

After the information session, there 
was a small reception for some 
informal Q&A. Our guests got to try 
the locally brewed ‘Cum Laude’-beer 
from the University of Antwerp, let 
this be an indication of greater 
things to come.   
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